.. Australian Government
2 Department of Health

Transition to College-Led Training
Advisory Committee

Communique — 13 July 2021

The ninth meeting of the Australian Government Department of Health Transition to
College-Led Training Advisory Committee (TCLTAC) was held on 13 July 2021.

Members reflected on the outcomes from the Nationally Consistent Australian General Practice
Training (AGPT) Payments Workshop held on 23 June 2021, the second in a series of workshops
being undertaken to establish consistent payment rates for registrars, supervisors, and practices
under College-led training. The remaining workshops are anticipated to be completed by early
August 2021, with the aim to finalise advice for consideration by Government.

The Australian College of Rural and Remote Medicine and the Royal Australian College of
General Practitioners provided a summary of stakeholder feedback received on their proposed
models for College-led training, and noted discussions with stakeholders are continuing. Both
Colleges acknowledged the ongoing support from all stakeholders for their collaboration and
feedback which will assist in making informed decisions on their models.

TCLTAC will next meet on 24 August 2021. Further information on the Advisory Committee can
be found at www.health.gov.au.
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